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Agenda Item 
Item 6. B. _ City of Carver Levee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
In October of 2020, the LMRWD Board of Managers adopted Resolution 20-10 Expressing Support for the City of Carver, 

Minnesota Levee Improvement Project.  The City applied for a Flood Hazard Mitigation Grant from the State of Minnesota.  

The City grant application was approved for a grant of $150,000.  The grant requires the City to provide matching funds of 

$150,000.  The City of Carver has requested a portion of the funds the LMRWD agreed to contribute to the levee project be 

used to provide 50% of the match required by the Flood Hazard Mitigation Grant, i.e. $75,000. 

A letter from the City is attached, as is a copy of the LMRWD Resolution 20-10 approving participation in the project.  The 

Board should authorize payment of the funds.  Staff will work with the City to draft a cooperative agreement before any 

funds are released. 

Attachments 
LMRWD Resolution 20-10 Expressing Support for the City of Carver, Minnesota Levee Improvement Project 
Letter from City of Carver requesting funds 

Recommended Action 
Motion to authorize payment of funds to City of Carver, subject to drafting and executing a cooperative agreement. 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, January 20, 2021 







CITY OF CARVER 
316 BROADWAY / PO BOX 147 

CARVER, MN 55315 
 

 

 

 

January 4, 2021 

 

Linda Loomis 

Administrator 

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District 

 

Via E-mail:  naiadconsulting@gmail.com 

 

Dear Ms. Loomis: 

 

Early in 2020 the City of Carver submitted an application to the Minnesota Department of Natural 

Resources for their Flood Hazard Mitigation Program.  The application was connected to a concept plan 

to certify the City’s flood levee.  This past November, the City was notified that it received funding (via 

the State Bonding Bill) of $150,000 to advance the levee project.  The City of Carver is required to 

provide a matching funds contribution of $150,000 for a total project scope of $300,000.  The grant funds 

will be used to conduct survey work, soil borings, and additional engineering work needed to move 

forward with the certified levee project.  

 

This past October, the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers graciously agreed 

to provide $100,000 in financial support to assist the City of Carver in its efforts to certify its flood levee 

system.  With this in mind, the City of Carver respectfully requests $75,000 from the Lower Minnesota 

River Watershed District to be used toward the required matching funds for the Flood Hazard Mitigation 

Program.  The City of Carver will be contributing the balance ($75,000) of the $150,000 in matching 

funds needed to participate in the grant program. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (952) 448-8737. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brent Mareck 

Brent Mareck 

City Manager 

 


